WELCOME TO MUNCHALUNCH!

Blacklock Fine Arts PAC would like to welcome you to our 2025/2026 school year! There is
important information attached regarding the platform we use for ordering PAC lunches and
purchasing items for various fundraisers, please take the time to read thoroughly.

A AVM LN

Munchalunch)
1. Go to: https:/munchalunch.com/login If you are a transfer, click “My Family” then

“Transfer School” to update your child's school.

2. Log in to your existing account using the same email address and password as last year
(forgot your password? There is a forgot password link directly below the login button)

3. Update your children's grade and classroom for 2024/2025 by clicking “My Family” then
“My Children”

NEW FAMILIES
1. Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/Blacklock

2. Click the "Sign Up" button. The system will guide you through. After adding your
children, click the green "Order Lunch!" button to order
3. Next time, just click the "Login Here" button to access your account

ORDERING & PAYMENT

You can pay for your orders securely online using Visa/Mastercard/Prepaid credit card and Visa
Debit/Mastercard Debit. Cash is not preferred but is accepted with prior arrangement.
If finances are a barrier to your child participating, please speak in confidence to Mrs. Reimer.

Ordering and payment are now a one step process:

First, select your food and submit the order. Then follow the prompts to the payment screen.
Orders that are not paid for by the deadline are automatically deleted and will not be filled.

NEW: The system will email your order receipt and confirmation only AFTER a successful
payment has been made. You will see a note about this change on the first page of ordering

Blacklock PAC thanks you for your continued support!



